
 

Mr. Feldman, 

The Marines of MALS-39 thank you for speaking to us for our annual 101 Days of 
Summer Safety Standdown on May 22, 2023. We have a very high operational tempo at this 
unit and Marines often work long days which has the potential to lead to a variety of 
mishaps. Recently, we have had an unfortunate increase in traffic accidents, and near misses. 
Given this, we had some 300 Marines attend this training, and it was pivotal in giving them 
the skills and knowledge they need to avoid distracted driving. After talking to a few of the 
Marines, it is clear that your message had a significant impact.  The Marines were extremely 
engaged during your presentation, especially when a junior Marine volunteered for the 
demonstration. Additionally, the CaseyFeldmanFoundation.org bracelets have been very 
popular amongst the Marines. And of course, I have no doubt that sharing your personal 
experiences with our Marines will have a lasting impact on every last one of them.  

On behalf of the Marines of MALS-39 thank you for coming all the way to Camp 
Pendleton. Thank you for speaking with us about the risks of distracted driving. Most 
importantly, thank you for helping us hold each other accountable and keep each other safe. 
 

Very Respectfully, 

2ndLt Cole J. Early 

 


